
 

Mrs Madden’s Class News 
Friday 4th April 2025 

 

 

Wow, we’re at the end of the Spring term already - time flies 
when you’re having fun! 
 
We’ve been busy with Easter activities this week; singing songs, 
playing Easter ‘Who am I?’ and enjoying the sunshine! 
 
We ended the term in style by baking Easter crispy cakes - 
yum! 
 
‘Secret Storyteller’ - to arrange a session, please drop me a 
message on Tapestry or let me know which days suit you. They 
are a very easy to please crowd, so don’t be daunted to sign up. 
 

Return to school – Tuesday 22nd April 
 
Once again on behalf of myself, Mrs Hampshire and Mrs 
Bradbury, we’d like to thank you for your continued support.  
 
Have a wonderful Easter break and we’ll see you in the 
Summer Term!  

Mrs Madden  ☺ 

 

 

 


